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This is a certification that the WPLY directional auxiliary antenna system 
authorized in construction permit BXPH-20030903AAF was installed pursuant to 
instructions provided by the manufacturer, Electronics Research, Inc. (ERI).

I personally witnessed the field assembly and installation of this antenna between 
February 7 and February 13, 2004.  The former WPLY main antenna (authorized 
by license BMLH-19840207AM) was first removed from the tower to 
accommodate installation of the new auxiliary antenna.  To the best of my 
knowledge and belief, the new ERI model MP-3E-DA antenna was installed in 
compliance with the supplied installation drawings for ERI Project 10699 and also 
complies with all applicable terms of the FCC construction permit.

The proper azimuth alignment of the antenna bays has been checked and 
verified as correct by Kenneth M. Fretz, Sr., PLS, a surveyor licensed in the 
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania, as stated in Exhibit 27.

I presently hold an FCC General Class Radiotelephone Operator’s License 
(Number PG-3-5568) and Society of Broadcast Engineers Certification as a 
Professional Broadcast Engineer (Number 50649), and have gained over thirty 
years of experience in the field of engineering at various AM, FM, and TV 
broadcast stations.  My other qualifications are a matter of record with the FCC.

(signed)

Mark D. Humphrey
Chief Engineer, WPLY
Radio One Licenses, LLC
March 1, 2004


